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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS
(Revised examination periodsfor the Three-Diet System)

||INTFV,RITVT

The Council of Institute of Chartered Accountants, Ghana wishes to congratulate all candidates who have written the Institute’s

examinations under the revised syllabus. Undoubtedly, the revised structure and content, coupled with the learning materials,

have resulted in an improvement in the pass rate.

To further enhance students’ progression, the three-diet system was introduced. After a year of implementation, Council has

decided to revise the periods for taking the examinations from April, August and December to March, July and November. In
view of the potential loss in learning and teaching contact hours, the implementation of this new schedule will start in the third

week of March 2023.

Proposed dates for CA Professional Examinations for 2023:
The Council has approved that effective January 2023, the following will be the scheduled dates for the examinations this year:

• March: 13th —17th March, 2023

• July: 3rd - 7th July, 2023

• November: 6th — 10th November, 2023

Please take note of the revised schedule and we count on your kind co-operation as we build capacity in accountancy towards
the development of the nation.

Thank you.

Issued by: P. Kwasi Agyemhnÿ '
Chief Executive Officer

THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED

ACCOUNTANTS (GHANA)

P.O.BOX 4268 ACCRA

Forfurther enquiries, please contact:

\ The Chief Executive, ICAG, P.O. Box GP 4268, Accra |Cell: 0270722232; 0204528790 | Email: examsicag@gmail.com |

ICAG




